
From: "Nick Barth" 
Sent: 9/10/2021 11:12 PM 
To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/1620 

To whom it may concern, 

I have read the development application lodged by the Harbord Hotel and wish to  advise you that I support 
the application in full. 

I have been an active resident of the Freshwater community for some 20 years and I have watched the 
suburb grow from strength to  strength and strongly feel that what has been submitted is very well 
considered. 

Should you have any questions please don't hesitate in contacting me directly. 

Kind regards, 

Nick Barth 
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